
Weekly Update 29th November 2021 

Upcoming Meetings 

E&A Committee Meeting  - Thursday 9th December, at The Duke William 8pm. 

Upcoming Competitions  

County Competitions Day  - Sunday 6th February 2022. Please see the Derbyshire County 

Competitions programme for events that are taking place. (in Resources of the County web site)  

Entries are due to be sent to County Office at the latest 2 weeks before so this will be Friday 21st 

January 2022. 

Competitors need to have been a member 1 week before the competition 
 
Upcoming Events 

Buxton Ball is back with a BANG!       on Friday 17th December       tickets       ON SALE   After the 

last two years being cancelled due to COVID we are now back and we are ready to start Christmas 

celebrations early, young farmers style!!              We welcome back DJ Nick Glynn the regular 

Derbyshire YFC DJ to get some great tunes out there! Also, we welcome back the Amazing Band 

“PURPLE CLOUD OF FUNK” who will be ready to party with us into the night!! 16+ year olds are 

invited to the event, HOWEVER 16 &17 year old must be CURRENT YFC members and bring a 

parental consent form on the night and must attend with their supervising adult otherwise entry will 

not be given! Over 18’s must have proof of ID on the door to gain entry Food will be available. Dress 

code: SMART (suits and cocktail/ball dresses)       Tickets: £15 in advance £20 on the door if any are 

left. 

Book here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/derbyshire-yfcs-buxton-ball-tickets-202011480777  

Derbyshire Farmers' Carol Service at the ABC in Bakewell on Sunday 5th December at 2.30 pm 

 

News 

The County Office telephone number which was in place the last few weeks, is no longer active.  
There will be a new one when new Administrator is in post. 

 

National News 

Development and Training Officer Vacancy   The NFYFC is now recruiting for the vacancy and 
information, including job description and application form can be found 
here:  http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/recruitment   

Post Council Booklet. Please find below the link to the Post Council Booklet from the NFYFC Council 
meeting held on Sunday 14 November 2021. 

 02 Post Council Report 14 Nov 2021 

 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2 June 2022  I have emailed the Club Secretaries, Chairs and Treasures 
with further information about this event, to discuss how your club or County can participate in this 
event. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/derbyshire-yfcs-buxton-ball-tickets-202011480777
http://www.nfyfc.org.uk/recruitment
https://nfyfc.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/ExternalSharing/EiOLyJhqLytKhhw844C5TUYBeC3goV5eMQ7NeYUqxem7tg?e=QBwOGG
https://nfyfc.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/ExternalSharing/EiOLyJhqLytKhhw844C5TUYBeC3goV5eMQ7NeYUqxem7tg?e=QBwOGG


Fisher German are currently recruiting for 2022  vacancies, 
 
Hello, My name is Marie-Ange Ehrhart (Marie), and I am Early Careers Advisor at Fisher German.  
 
We are a Chartered Surveyors and Property Consultants company headquartered in Ashby de la Zouch 
and we are trying to raise awareness of careers in property and surveying among young farmers and 
people with an interest in farming and rural affairs.  
 
We are always on the lookout for people with a farming background or agricultural knowledge as many 
of our roles require this. In fact, many of our colleagues have a farming background and are or have 
been part of YFCs.  
 
We are currently recruiting for 2022 vacancies, including graduate roles, placements and 
apprenticeships.  
 
Would you be able to disseminate the attached advert amongst members and subgroups of your 
county’s YFC?  
 
I am very happy to take any questions via LinkedIn, phone or email, to talk through the roles/sectors 
and provide tips on how to improve applications!  
 
Thank you very much for your time – this is very much appreciated. Do not hesitate to connect with me 
on LinkedIn or contact me if you have any queries at all or wish to discuss.   
 
Thank you!  Marie-Ange Ehrhart , Early Careers Talent Advisor, on behalf of Fisher German LLP 
01295 226297 / 07971 844906 

 

Good Bye  

And finally…. as many of you already know, I will be leaving the role of DFYFC County Administrator. 
I’ve enjoyed my brief chats with the Club Officers and wish the DFYFC all the very best going 
forward.  

 

 

County Administrator: Amanda Dolan 
DFYFC, PO Box 800, Chesterfield, S40 9QH   E: countyoffice@derbyshireyfc.org.uk  

W: www.derbyshireyfc.org.uk   @DerbyshireYoungFarmersClubs    
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